
THE ROYAL SOCIETY OF CANADA 
OTTAWA

November 28th. 1925.

Dear Sir Arthur Currie,

At a meeting of the Council of 
the Society held on the evening of November 14th. 
last I was requested to extend to the Board of 
Governors of McGill University the thanks of the 
Society for the guarantee of Ç:500.00 afforded this 
year towards the publication of scientific papers 
in the Transactions of Sections III., IV. and V.

The Society appreciates very much 
the generosity of your Board. The financial help 
thus accorded is enabling us this year to extend our 
publication. It has been decided to publish an 
extra issue of scientific papers and a statement 
showing the actual amount required on account of your 
guarantee will be forwarded as soon as the publication 
referred to is completed early in March.

Yours very truly,

Honorar

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G.,
Principal,

McGill University,
MONTREAL, Que.


